
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 1/24/2018 9:20:52 AM
Subject: RE: Education Letter

Attachments: 2018-1-19 Letter For School Choice Rally.pdf

 
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Wednesday, January 24, 2018 8:14 AM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: Education Letter
 
​I need that letter for My SC Education.
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